From: 
Sent: 26 February 2013 09:30
To: Simon Dean
Subject: 13/00116/F i Retrospective
I wish to object to the application for retrospective permission on the pub bottle store which has been turned into a 'log burning stove shop'. The owners knew what they were doing when they changed the roof and raised the wall height as they applied for permission to do this about 3 years ago. Permission was turned down then but it did not stop them going ahead anyway. This was all done behind closed doors and a bit at a time hoping nobody would say or do anything about it. 

The bottle store is part of the licensed area of the pub and should be left as such. It is also in a conservation area. If everyone went ahead and did their own thing without permission it would become anarchy in the Village. I do not see why one person should be allowed to get away with ignoring the correct proceedure and then apply in retrospct for permission. So I object to this application and hope the Council throw the application out yet again.

Anthony E. Haynes.   Burdrop.
Tony H.

